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Upcoming Events

Apr. 26 - Lions’ Club Vision Screening

Apr. 28 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am

Apr. 28 - Record children singing for church on Apr. 30

Apr. 28 - Hot Lunch

May 3 - Lutheran Pioneers at Zion - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

May 6 - Clean Up Day - 9:00 am

May 7 - Confirmation - 10:00 am

May 19 - Track Day

Vision Screening

Thank you to the Peshtigo Lions Club for conducting the vision screening for our
students today. We are grateful for this valuable service to our school. A copy of the
results will be sent home with your child today. If there is a follow up eye exam
recommended, it will be found in red at the top of the summary sheet. Also, just a
reminder that the Lions Club does take old glasses to repurpose. You can drop them off
at the State Farm Insurance building in Peshtigo where there is a yellow and blue metal
mailbox outside.



Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will be sloppy joes with Mac n cheese provided by the McClain

family in honor of Nora’s birthday. The cost is $2 per person.

Family Entertainment Night

A tremendous thank you to everyone who attended our Family Entertainment Night last

Friday! The students and faculty appreciate all the love and support you showed your

school family. Thank you for your donations towards the bucket raffle, for the food that

was provided, and for all who helped with organizing and cleaning up. The bucket raffle

raised $2,300 which will go towards new flooring in the Grades 3 - 5 classroom!

Also, is anyone missing this glass bowl or any other items from

the Entertainment Night? If this bowl belongs to you, or any other

item, please contact Mrs. Sargent in the school office.

Seroogy Candy Bars

We still have a few Seroogy candy bars remaining if anyone is interested. There are 8

bars of Mint Meltaway and 23 bars of Shock Rock. Contact Mrs. Sargent if you are

interested.

Track Day Volunteers Needed

Our school Track Day will be held on Friday, May 19th this year. We are in need of many

volunteers and ask that you would consider helping out to make the day run smoothly.

Please go to the Sign Up Genius on our school website to pick either morning,

afternoon or if possible, the whole day time slots as well as helping to serve lunch and

snacks. We would like to have volunteers signed up by May 15th in case we need to

look for more helpers. If you know anyone who may be interested in helping that day,

please encourage them to do so. We are so grateful for our wonderful parents and

volunteers who help make these events special for the children.



Spring Clean Up Day

St. John’s congregation is having a church and school Spring Outdoor Clean Up day on

Saturday, May 6 beginning at 9:00 am. We would love to have our school parents help

us do the area around school, like raking, cleaning up flower beds, fixing things on the

playground, etc. We would like to have our grounds looking neat and tidy for our Track

Day on May 19th. If you could help us, even for just an hour that morning, please bring

your own rakes, gloves, etc. We would greatly appreciate the help! The more hands we

have, the sooner we can finish.

Mission Offering

Our second semester mission offering will be going to the family

of Finneas Bater, the 2 year old son of a WELS pastor in Thousand

Oaks, CA. Finneas was diagnosed with medulloblastoma, a form

of brain cancer. He has been going through numerous

chemotherapy treatments over the last few months. Our donations will help the family

pay for the treatments that Finneas needs. Last week we collected $40.51 bringing our

total semester offering to $467.60. Mission offerings will be collected during our chapel

service on Fridays. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


